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All State Musicians 
 
The Texas Music Educators Association is an organization of more than 12,000 school music 
educators dedicated to promoting excellence in music education. For 2018-2019, Denton ISD 
has 13 students achieve the highest honor, being name “All State” in their respective category on 
their chosen instrument. Congratulations to the following students and directors:  
 
TMEA All-State Band: 
Samson Hudson, trumpet, Denton High 
Brent Jackson, trumpet, Guyer High 
Greta MacMillan, flute, Denton High 
Jordan Meza, euphonium, Guyer High 
Rasil Sajid, percussion, Denton High 
 
Denton High Band Director, Brian Wilson; Assistant Director, Jesse Woolery; Percussion 
Director, Phillip Elder 
Guyer High Band Director, Amy Woody; Assistant Director, Oscar Ban; Percussion Director, Dr. 
Ellis Hampton 
  
TMEA All-State Choir: 
Lauren Barr, soprano 2, Braswell High 
Claire Gillman, alto 1, Guyer High 
Zachary Sadeghian, tenor 2, Denton High 
Karlie Sherman, alto 1, Denton High 
 
Braswell High Choir Director, Ben Oehlschlaeger 
Denton High Choir Director, Mark Baker; Assistant Director, Nicholas Vance 
Guyer High Choir Director, Mary Mathis-Sadler; Assistant Director, Tyler Fox 
  
TMEA All-State Orchestra: 
Yvette Han, violin 2, Denton High 
Christian Luevano, string bass, Guyer High 
Ethan Nguyen, string bass, Guyer High 
Aidan Wood, string bass, Guyer High 
 
Denton High Orchestra Director, Julianne Booth; Assistant Director, Carrie Atkins 
Guyer High Orchestra Director, Michelle Hanlon; Assistant Director, Jeremy Atkins 
 
College Board Exemplary School Counselor 2019 
 
The College Board is a mission-driven not-for-profit organization that connects students to 
college success and opportunity. They are the governing body that oversees programs and 
assessments for more than 6,000 two- and four-year colleges, universities, secondary schools 

and districts, higher education systems and other nonprofit organizations.  
 



Recently they honored school counselors who demonstrate leadership and advocacy in school 
counseling practices, initiatives and programs focused on increasing equity in K–12 college and 
career readiness outcomes, especially for underrepresented populations, in the school or 
district. 

 
Teri Hodges, lead counselor at Ryan High School, was honored by the College Board as an 
exemplary professional school counselor through the 2019 College Board Counselor Recognition 
Program.  She will be profiled on the College Board website for her innovative, results-oriented 
work with students.  
 
 

 


